
Bijou  school  thankful  for
Heavenly’s support
To the community,

Bijou Community School has received tremendous support from

Heavenly  Mountain  Resort  through  the  ECHO
grant.  We  would  sincerely  like  to  thank
Heavenly for its wonderful contribution to the
Two Way Immersion Program and the Field of
Dreams Project.

We are very excited to continue to improve our school with
community support from businesses like Heavenly. Thank you so
much Heavenly. The lives of many children are being enriched
through your generous donations.

Kathy Haven, Bijou parent
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